Sample HOA newsletter content
Summer and early fall are prime mosquito times and it’s important to take action to reduce mosquitoes in and around your home. Not only are mosquito bites itchy and painful, but mosquitoes transmit deadly and debilitating diseases such as West Nile virus each year. Also, invasive Aedes mosquitoes are spreading throughout our state, and they can transmit viruses that can  Zika, dengue, chikungunya, and yellow fever.
Mosquitoes lay their eggs in very small amounts of standing water. In fact, they can develop in water the size of a bottle cap! [XX] District has provided these tips for ways to reduce mosquito populations and keep you and your family safe:
· Check around your yard and outside spaces, twice each week, and eliminate all sources of standing water, from items including flowerpots, old tires, buckets, and trash cans. 
· Make sure there are screens on windows and doors, and keep them in good repair to keep mosquitoes out of your home.

· Dump and drain all standing water inside your home every 3-4 days including pet water bowls and flower vases.

· Repair [or report if appropriate]
 leaking faucets and broken sprinklers as they can contribute to standing water around your home.

· Clean rain gutters clogged with leaves.
It’s also important to report neglected swimming pools and day-biting mosquitoes to [XX] District. For other ways to protect yourself and your family please visit [insert district website]. 
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